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MEDIA 
RELEASE 

RAINFALL CAUSES LANDSLIDES ACROSS NORFOLK 
Last weekend the island received over 140mm of rain, causing landslides around the Ball 
Bay, Bloody Bridge, and Bombouras Reserve. 
 
The Works Depot worked 
tirelessly over a 48 hour 
period to stabilise the 
three areas across the 
island, to re-establish road 
access for use by the public 
and visitors alike. 
 
The roads were cleared 
using a variety of Works 
Depot equipment including 
excavators, dump trucks 
and graders, and re-rolled 
where appropriate. 
 
Further degradation 
witnessed on Taylors Road was also patched throughout the week. 
 
With the ongoing weather events, the roads will be assessed towards the end of the 
month to assess if additional repairs are required. 
 
Some of the repairs may 
include rerouting 
stormwater drains, re-
patching the road 
network, and replanting 
vegetation. 
 
Thank you to the Works 
Depot Team for their 
ongoing work in catering 
for the current weather 
events experienced by 
Norfolk Island.  

Gregory Roy 
MANAGER INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES 
11 February 2022 
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